
Mike 
 
John Donisi has reported the historically significant 24th Street Bridge has been damaged by a car. The 
bridge is listed in the National Register of Historic Places and is an Austin City Landmark. The bridge falls 
within the boundary of the Pease Park Master Plan. 
 
Can a best approach for restoration, following Secretary of Interior Standards, be identified and 
developed, then shared with our Shoal Creek stakeholders? The bronze plaques will obviously need to 
be remove and stored until a full restoration of the damaged section is assessed and restored.  
 
I am copying Pease Park Conservancy, Shoal Creek Conservancy, PARD and Austin's Historic Preservation 
Office. 
 
Charles Peveto, Chair 
Shoal Creek Conservancy  
Historic Bridges Committee  
 


